
We are looking for Veterans to participate in a research study to 
develop a more effective hearing test.
To be eligible:

 You must have a DD-214, Service Separation Date or NGB-22
within the past 5 years

 Be 18-62 years old
Participation Requires:

 1-5 test sessions. Each session takes about 2.5 hours and
includes questionnaires and a series of hearing and listening
tests. Sessions can be completed during one visit or across
multiple visits to the Portland VA.

 Qualified subjects will receive $50 for the screening session and
$50 per test session.

By participating you will be contributing to research that will benefit patients in 
the future. You may benefit from receiving a hearing test and learning about your 
hearing. 

Interested? Scan the QR code 
to save a copy to your phone: 

Or call Greg: 
(503) 220-8262 ext. 53796

Veterans Needed for a 
Research Study on Hearing. 

This is a research study, not a treatment.

Michelle Molis, PhD
VA RR&D NCRAR (P5), VA Portland Health Care System, 
3710 SW US Veterans Hospital Road, Portland, OR 97239
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